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Kindergarten - Turtles - Mrs Harris
Suaad:  For always trying her best in writing.
Ryan:  For fantastic phonics work!!

Kindergarten/Year 1 - Black Cockatoos - Miss McDonald
Annabell:  For being a quiet achiever.
Jayden:  For having perfect letter formation.

Year 1/2 - Blue Tongue Lizards - Miss Stevenson
Yasameen: For her enthusiasm and hard work in Maths.
Jsar: For his wonderful persuasive writing.

Year 1/2 - Dingoes - Mrs Coggan
Ali: For big improvements in reading and spelling!!
Theo: For excellent work in reading and spelling.

Year 3/4 - Kangaroos - Ms Emily Adams
Anaru: For his focus at his desk.
Nashwan: For his impressive effort with his times tables.

Year 3/4 - Koalas - Mr Williams
Randee: For fantastic improvement in reading - up by 4 levels.
Cassidy: For always being a good friend, good sport and worker.

Year 5/6 - Falcons - Mrs Deiderick, Mrs Anderson, Mr D'Gluyas
Maria:  For leadership during the Year 6 technology day.
Bronson:  For improved application to learning tasks.
Malak: For improved application towards school and learning.
Sizar:  For application and improvement in Mathematics.

MC Kookaburras - Mrs Rothschild
Beau:  For listening and following instructions. 

EALD - Mrs Craven
Alveen:  For making a great effort with her reading! Great work!.

Spike Lab - Mrs Craven
Sabreen:  For working beautifully together getting their story board 
completed!
Remas:   For working beautifully together getting their story board completed!

AEO - Mr Widders
Penelope:  For great group work, reading and comprehension.
Theo:  For great group work, reading and comprehension.
Elijah:  For great group work, reading and comprehension.
Tyarni:  For being respectful, following instructions beautifully in CAPA.
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It may be near the end of the term however we have many things happening in the school before the end of 
term.

Last week the Year 3 and 4 students had the opportunity to visit the mobile Zoo which is part of Taronga Zoo. 
They have a special van, which is set up so they can bring the zoo to the country allowing the students to learn 

more about the zoo and their animals.

This week, several of our fast runners will be competing in Coolah at the Zone Cross Country. We wish them 
well and hope they do well. Thank you to Mrs Craven, Mrs Healey and Mr D’Gluyas for assisting these boys to 

attend this event.

Mr Hobbs the Director of Educational Leadership will be visiting the school on Wednesday and I am looking 
forward to showing him around the school so he can share in the wonderful work the students have been 

completing.

We were so pleased to be informed that the following students are amongst a group of 60 finalists in the 2021 
University of New England School Acquisitive Art Prize. There were 471 art entries this year and these 

works demonstrated the application of a very high standard of technical skill as well as creative expression. The 
selection committee commented that there was a wonderful diversity of art media and subject matter represented. 
Congratulations to Ryan Armatage in Kindergarten, Danny Willey in Year 4 and Daniel Reid in Year 6. 

                                                                 
Infants: Ryan Armatage, Kinder	       Primary: Danny Willey, 'Kandinsky'   Primary: Daniel Reid
'The Zoo', watercolour and texta         Watercolour                                       'All the Rubbish in the Water'

We have been very fortunate to receive a substantial grant from Google and this grant is going to assist our 
senior students develop their leadership skills as they present and train students and staff from some of our 

smaller surrounding schools.

Next term we will be holding an open afternoon where we will be inviting parents in to see the incredible skills of 
their children. This is a wonderful experience for our students to develop lifelong skills.

Next week we will be holding our Colour explosion run as part of the students reward day. Students will need 
light coloured clothes to participate. They cannot run in their school uniform. Please start collecting these 

clothes in preparation for Friday the 18 June 2021.  In the last week of term the teachers will be holding three way 
chats with you and your child about your child’s report and progress this semester. Watch out for the letter inviting 
you into school.

Tuesday the 22 June is the Athletics carnival at Harris park. Please mark this date on your calendar and come 
and support your child running in their age events.

Have a great week.

Julianne Crompton - Principal

Important 
Dates 

TERM 2 2021

14 June - Long 
weekend Holiday NO 
School

15 June - P & C Annual 
General Meeting

17 June - Gathering 
K/1 Black Cockatoos

18 June - Rewards day 
- Colour Explosion

21 - 25 June - NAIDOC 
WEEK

22 June - Athletics 
Carnival

25 June - Last day of 
Term 2

P & C Annual General Meeting

6pm in the school library on Tuesday 15 June, 2021
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